
Financials of P&F Accounts
- $8,317.24 as of 31 Dec 2021
- $10,285.88 as of 16 March 2022
- $13,900.37 – dinner auction

The Haven
- The P&F will continue to assist the Haven as it 

re-establishes itself in 2022. 

- The P&F covered the insurance costs for the 
Haven for 2022.

P&F Annual General Meeting - Outcomes

Activities for 2021
- Due to the lock downs, there was no 

expenditure to declare for activities in 2021.

P&F Membership
Charlie Taviera

Daniel Smit
Santi Gomez
Daniel Attard

Dinner Auction for 2022
- Due to the current restrictions relating to hospitality venues it is unclear at present 

what format the dinner auction night will take for 2022. The P&F will work with the
auction night committee and Fr Cranshaw to develop options for 2022.

- No decision has been made yet on the date or format of the dinner

Fundraising Target for 2022
- STAC is currently in the process of applying for a capital grant to build a 

permanent shaded area in the primary school.

- If successful, STAC will receive up to $25,000 in funds that must be expended by 
30 June 2022.  STAC intends to leverage off this funding and double the size of 
the shaded area, consequently requiring an additional $25,000 to be raised.  

- This project is the fundraising goal for 2022.

Contacts
Any comments, issues or queries can be 
directed to pandf@stac.vic.edu.au
or 0417 574 454

Upcoming Events
- The Smits are hosting an evening of 

Canapes and Drinks on 18 June 2022 
(details to follow)

- Next event P&F event is immediately after 
the 10:00 Mass.  Please save the date.
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